
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
UPDATE 1: CURRENT SITUATION IN 
BANGLADESH 

 
July 22, 2024 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
APL Logistics would like to provide an update on the current situation in Bangladesh following our 
previous advisory. 
 
As of the latest reports, the situation in Bangladesh remains challenging from a business operations 
perspective, with no significant improvement. The government has implemented a nationwide curfew 
and declared July 21 and July 22 as public holidays. Unfortunately, communication disruptions continue 
to persist, affecting the ability to communicate in and out of the country. 
 
Our regional operations support teams are on standby and ready to provide specific updates based on 
the latest available information. Despite the ongoing communication challenges, we remain committed to 
keeping you informed and minimizing any potential impact on your operations. 
 
We will continue to monitor the situation closely and provide further updates as the situation evolves. If 
you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to reach out to your 
dedicated APL Logistics representative. 
     
Sincerely, 
APL Logistics  
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CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

Disclaimer: This advisory does not constitute legal advice and is issued for general information purposes only. 
APL Logistics accepts no responsibility for any information contained within this advisory and disclaims and 
excludes any liability in respect of the contents or for action taken based on such information. 


